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FROM: President, Shell Collectors SA 

TO: Johan Marais 

Appointment as Patron of the Society 

Dear Johan, 

It gives me great pleasure to formally acknowledge you as Patron of the Society (Shell Collectors SA, 

formerly the Conchological Society of Southern Africa). As discussed, the matter was deliberated by 

the Committee who unanimously agreed that you would meet the requirements of Patron, as set 

out in our Society Patron Guideline (SCSA/MEM/23). 

We look forward to the continued positive contributions you will make to our Society and 

Conchology in general, and believe that your position will add to the Society’s stature and presence 

within the shelling- and greater scientific community. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Andre Meredith 
President, SCSA 
14 August 2018 
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